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Year 2 Open Evenings  

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 2 pupils,  

Following the updated guidance issued by the Department for Education today and having sought advice from our 

Academy Trust, we need to inform you we are no longer able to run our planned ‘Year 2 Open Evenings’ for 

parents/carers and children over the coming few weeks.  

We had worked hard to ensure these sessions were going to be safe for all, and to provide an opportunity for you 

and your child to visit our school in person, but with the recently announced lock down, we cannot run these whilst 

remaining compliant with the guidance in place.  

Already on our website www.derehamjunior.dneat.org you will see a presentation for children and parents/carers 

from Mr King our Year 3 lead under the tab ‘Year 2 Transition 2021’. This follows the format of the presentation he 

would usually have delivered to a hall full of people in more normal circumstances. In addition, there is a question 

box on the page, for you to make contact with us with any specific questions you would like to ask.  

We will also provide a virtual tour for you which will be uploaded to the Year 2 Transition 2021 section of the 

website within the next 10 days.  

We are hoping that, if restrictions ease, we can welcome you into the school in person but should you have any 

questions at all in the meantime, please do contact us.  

With kindest regards  

 

 

Mrs Kelly Scott  

Headteacher  
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